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Dear Parents, 

Please see below for updates and reminders this week. This week, in 

response to parental feedback, we have indicated in the right hand column 

the relevance of each bullet point to the various departments. Reading the 

entire comms each week will give you a good picture of the various goings 

on around the school but if you are in a rush, you can now easily identify 

what is particularly relevant to you. NB: Whole School is as it sounds and 

includes everyone from Parent and Toddlers to Primary. Pre includes 

Reception and Primary is obviously from Year 1 through to 6. I hope that 

helps! 

Forest School Friday 23rd Sept:  Workshop for Years 3-6. Can your children 

please wear tracksuit bottoms, trainers and generally clothes that you 

don’t mind throwing in the wash as soon as they get home. Year 1 & 2 will 

enjoy their workshop the following Friday. 

School Calendar Photos Monday 26th September:  Class Reps, can you 

help chaperone children for the calendar / birthday shoot between 

9.30am-12.15 on this day? Please let Nicole in the office know asap. If you 

are not a class rep but can still help, please get in touch.  

Stay Safe NSPCC Children’s Workshops KS2 and KS2 30th September:  

CLICK HERE for more information on what these planned workshops and 

assemblies will include. Visit the NSPCC Speak Up Stay Safe page for more 

information.  

ISA London West Biathlon: We now have the names of all the children 

who wish to compete in the Biathlon which will take place at Hurst Lodge 

School in Ascot Wednesday 12th October. Please check your pockets to see 

if your child is on the list.  

Golden Box: Please ask your children to tell you what the Golden Box 

hanging on the wall of the atrium is for! 

OPEN DAY: Please help us promote our Open Day and let us know if you 

feel you would be able to help on this day by chatting to prospective 

parents. See HERE for more information. 

Calendar Updates: Changes have been made to the School Calendar CLICK 

HERE to view the latest version. 
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